1954

PRESENT PUPILS

Christopher Sheild
Tim Sheild
Jane Sheild
Paul Sheild
Margie Arthur
Dennis Goulding
Daryl Marshall

Peter Kyle

Tony Drummond Ann Derbidge

Patsy Derbidge Alison Tough Sharron Bray Ngaire Fountaine

Caroline Neill Elizabeth Blair Suzanne Sheild Rodger Neill

Brian Marshall Ian Blair

COMMITTEE

BC Ward, Chairman J Tough

Mrs H Marshall

NEW PUPILS

Rex Bray
Ross Derbidge
Anthony Richardson
Catherine Tough
Michael Kyle
Hilary Richardson
Eric Goulding

LEAVING PUPILS

Elizabeth Blair Ian Blair Sharron Bray Rex Bray

Christopher Sheild

TEACHERS

Mr WK Foster

Mr Christison Relieving Teacher while Mr Foster in camp.

DR Neill, Secretary/Treasurer

Mrs J Drummond

THE YEAR'S ACTIVITIES AND GENERAL INFORMATION

APRIL 25th: Mr Foster became 'Trooper' Foster.

MAY 2nd: Householders' Meeting. School wired for electricity and connected in August.

JUNE Severe gale which blocked the roads and the school could not be opened.

Mrs D Bray and Mrs J Drummond scrubbed the school during the holidays.

Archdeacon Weymouth started coming to the school.

PRIZES PRESENTED BY: Mrs J Drummond



Ann, Ross & Patsy Derbidge



Patsy Derbidge & Margie Arthur